OPENING NOTICE OF BURSAR’S STUDENT FINANCIAL SECTION COUNTER
Please be informed that Bursar’s Student Section Counter will be reopened starting 20th September 2021 with the following arrangement: - 

	Day
	Time

	Monday
	9.00 a.m – 1.00 p.m

	Wednesday
	9.00 a.m – 1.00 p.m

	Friday
	9.00 a.m – 12.00 p.m


All customers must follow the current Standard Operating Procedure (SOP) regulated by the National Security Council and Ministry of health once entering our premise such as scanning MySejahtera QR code, always wear facemask properly and maintaining social distance.
Thank you.
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